
20 April 2022

Subject: SSAC2022-03: SSAC Response to Timing and Conduct of Next SSAC
Organizational Review Cycle

To: Theresa Swinehart, Senior Vice President, Global Domains & Strategy

CC: David Olive, Senior Vice President, Policy Development Support

On 6 April 2022, the SSAC received a request from ICANN org for feedback on potentially
deferring the next SSAC Organizational Review. The SSAC understands the next
Organizational Review would be deferred until such time as the Board, community and
ICANN org better understand the impact of the Third Accountability and Transparency
Review Team Recommendations on the next Organizational Review cycle, as well as in
consideration of the current community workload. The SSAC supports such a deferral of
the SSAC Organizational Review.
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